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March 28, 2011 
Nuclear and Industrial Safety Agency 

 

Regarding the detection of radioactive material in the soil  
on the site of Fukushima Dai-ichi Nuclear Power Station 

 
 
 
 
Regarding the analysis of plutonium contained in the samples of soil, which 
Tokyo Electric Power Company (TEPCO) collected on 21 and 22 March on 
the site of Fukushima Dai-ichi Nuclear Power Station (5 points), TEPCO 
reported the result of it, it is informed as attached. 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 (Contact Person) 
Mr. Toshihiro Bannai 
Director, International Affairs Office, 
NISA/METI 
Phone:+81-(0)3-3501-1087 

 
 


